
 

27 August  2014     Term 3     Week 7 

UPCOMING DATES  

TERM 3  

Week 7 

Thursday 28/08/2014 

8:00am Year 1 Sydney 
Aquarium Excursion 

Friday 29th August 2014 

Stage 2 Mass 

 

Week 8 

Monday 1/09/14 

9:00am School Assembly 4G 

Tuesday 2/09/14 

Yr 5 Excursion-State 
Parliament & Art Gallery 

Wednesday 3/09/14 

Fathersô Day Stall 

Friday 5/09/14 

8:00am Fathersô Day 
Breakfast 

9:15am Fathersô Day Mass 

 

 

NOTES SENT HOME 

TODAY 

¶ P&F Fathersô Day 

Breakfast note 

 

 

 

 

 

5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ 

Last night Monique Dalli Leader of E-Learning from Gilroy College presented an 
Information evening on the topic - Parenting with technology ï being tech savvy and 
cyber-safe.  As parents of 21

st
 century, tech savvy children, we need to be aware, 

nosey, checking (snooping), praising safe online behaviour and keeping up to date 
with the many changes.  If we arenôt aware of technology and apps in todayôs world, 
we are sticking our heads in the sand.  

Parenting can be a tough and thankless job.  Often, we say that we need to be aware 
of everything thatôs going on in our childrenôs lives but sometimes our lack of 
awareness can be costly to our children.  

To be ñawareò parents and maintain harmony within our family, we need to have a 
proper set of family rules, understandings or expectations that are based on our family 
values. For example, if one of our expectations is for our children to maintain good 
results at school, we need to have what could be called preventative rules such as 
completing daily homework, reading every night, limits on television and Internet 
access time, balance of sporting, cultural and social activities with study time. 
Personally I understand that this is not easy and as we become busy we forget to be 
ñawareò. 

If we set rules and create a structure that assists children along the way, it maximises 
their chances for success. For us, it allows us to be involved so that we can be aware 
of problems early and resolve them before they become overwhelming. 

Of course, the hardest yet most important thing for parents to do is to be consistent. If 
our rules or understandings are not enforced, itôs the same as not having them at all 
and can undermine the effectiveness and structure of our family. Our children need to 
know that they can count on us to be consistent and dependable. They need to know 
that we are still not sitting on the fence.  Letting things slide until they become big 
things, will create confusion and resentment in our children. We need to consistently 
follow through on what we have said, for only then will our rules and understandings 
be consistently followed. 

Often we fail to give our children, particularly if they are in their teens, guidelines and 
boundaries because we are afraid of confrontation or want to be their friends. 
However, we cannot afford to shirk our responsibilities, be fence sitters, simply for the 
sake of keeping the peace.  Our children can be lost to us and deprived of their future 
if we are afraid to move out of our comfort zone and be proactive parents. 

Ultimately, as parents we are the lifelong educators of our children in so many different 
and various ways.  

Ýɜɾɳ, ɾʄʁ ɛɰʃɷɴʁ, ɷɴɻɿ ʄʂ ʃɾ ɷɰʅɴ ʃɷɴ ɲɾʄʁɰɶɴ ɾɵ ɮɾʄʁ ɨɾɽ, ɟɴʂʄʂ,  

when we are confronted by the difficult aspects of parenting.  

As with Your Son, we know that the reward will be great  

if we accept the responsibilities that are ours alone.  

Please be with us all the way.  

    ɖɼɴɽ.Þ 

All the very best for the week ahead 

 

Mr Steven Jones 

Principal 

Contact Us:  9631 8442          OLMCWenty@parra.catholic.edu.au           www.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.au 

The Community of 

OLMC is  

Safe and    

Respectful 



 

 

 

 

 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM MERIT  CERTIFICATES  

NAME  CLASS 

Markos Azer, Georges Younes,                              

Serena Dias, Angela Ozigbo 

Gokul K. Thamaraikannan, Marie-Jose Younes 

Hannah Jabbouri, Damon Olter 

KB 

 

KG 

Cristian Dela Crus, Violet Joseph 

Francesco Uno, Anthony Borg 

James Cullen, Peter Jabbouri 

Ayii Majak, Chloe Elias 

1B 

 

1G 

Kheneth Abala, Sajeeth Sutharman 

Maddison Aktila, Joachim Sathi 

Rebecca Saad, Samuel Saba,                               

Chanel Moussawer, Jazlynn Sandhu 

2B 

 

2G 

Ruby Sparks, Timothy Ang,  

Natalia Nehme, Alan Shi 

Isabella Khoury, Jordan Sathi 

Kathiravan Perinparasa, Chanelle Chedid 

3B 

 

3G 

Monica Lawlach, Alannah Elias 

Nedhal Kau, Fabian Sukumar 

Lara Almeida, Clarissa Nader,                                    

Marlon Pukerua, Ndifreke Jackson 

4B 

 

4G 

George Ateyeh, Jala Bakri, Lachlan Gardner, 

Ashleigh Stanton 

Lara Sahyoun, Abhidi Pradhan, Jesse Asare,    

Holly Byron-Bassett 

5B 

 

5G 

Jahmila Roach, Olivia Achmar 

Jessie Finch, Stephanie Raftopoulos 

Niccole Alfarobeltran, Tamara Nehme,                

Micheal Hadchiti, Sebastien Ibrahim,                  

Jasmine Brien,  Celine Essey 

 

6B 

 

6G 

 

Congratulations  

The following children have worked really hard towards 
receiving 90 Star Cards 

Gold Award  

               Sacha Sahyoun 2B, Jemma Farah 2B 

ALTAR SERVERS: There will be a meeting of all Altar 
Servers (Junior & Senior) on Saturday 30 August 2014, 
10:00amð11:30am.  Also any boy or girl who has made or 
is making their First Communion in September are most 
welcome. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  Just a reminder that 

rehearsals for the celebrations are on Thursday 11 and 18 
September at 3:30pm and/or 7pm in the Church. Also, 
photography permission slips are due now, so would all 
parents please tick, sign and return them, along with any 
money, to the Priory or the OLMC School office ASAP.  It 
is very important that we receive the permission slips 
back. 

PREMIERôS READING CHALLENGE 

LOCAL MP VISITS YEAR 5 

Congratulations  

Community Service Award  

The following children have worked really hard towards 
receiving 75 Star Cards 

Alannah Dore 2B, Natalia Nehme 3B, Rebecca Katrib KG, Malith 
Akin 1B, Gevin Chithiraanjan 1B, Jared Marasigan 2B, Natalie 
Hourani 4B, Noah Sakr KG, Lachlan Doan-Vance KG, Enhan 

Zhang 2B 

A small group of children are reading furiously to complete the 
Premierôs Reading Challenge for 2014. Our total number of 
students complete is now 336. Congratulations to the following 
children who completed the challenge in the past week: Shane 
Culas, Georgia Elton, Amy Johnson, Sophie Salvo, Sakshi 
Chouta, Shuban Golkonda, Sarah DôSouza, Jayden 
Dentamaro, Leila Khouri, Arty Lonie, Clarissa Nader, Luke 
Alderton, Jesse Asare, George Ateyeh, Jala Bakri, Angel Bipin, 
Holly Byron-Bassett, Joanne Cooke, Jorja Harris, David 
Nehme, Leticia Patino-Burgos, Kumaran Perinparasa, Michael 
Saba, Kasey Salvo, Natalia Wills, Joyce Maringehosi, Nishal 
Mehta, Bianka Saba, Jordan Sathi, Thomas Zebec, Jaydon 
Borg, Louis Borja, Ruby Cherfan, William Cowan, Sophia 
Incognito, Nedhal Kau, Mary Lawlach, Monica Lawlach, Denver 
Mesa, Cedhalia Pires, Tristan Roach, Alicita Vanegas, Dominic 
Haddad, Mayra Hattangdi, Abhidi Pradhan, Isaac Touma and                           
Aarjun Devendran. 

Last Thursday our local Parramatta member 
of parliament. Dr Geoff Lee visited Year 5 to 
answer questions about state government and 
the legislative assembly. The children asked 
some challenging questions about how laws 
were made and passed as well as what        

Dr Lee was able to accomplish for the Parramatta area.  

Dr Lee told us about some ways in which he has worked to 
improve the lives of people in 
Parramatta. He explained the 
processes he goes through 
to secure grants for future 
projects in the area. Dr Lee 
was very generous with both 
his answers and his time. We 
learnt so much from this 
experience and look forward to meeting him in State 
Parliament on our excursion in a few weeks time 

! .LD ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ aǊǎ tŀǳƭŀ 9ǇŜƴƛŀƴ ŦƻǊ 

ƘŜǊ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ Ƴŀƴȅ ǝǎǎǳŜ     

ōƻȄŜǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ Ǉǳǘ ǘƻ 

ǾŜǊȅ ƎƻƻŘ ǳǎŜ ƛƴ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳǎΦ 

{/Ihh[ tIh¢h{ 

¢Ƙƛǎ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ нф !ǳƎǳǎǘ нлмп ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ Řŀȅ ŦƻǊ ƻǊŘŜǊƛƴƎ 

ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ƻŦ  {ŎƘƻƻƭ [ŜŀŘŜǊǎΣ {w/Σ {ǇƻǊǘǎ [ŜŀŘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴǝǊŜ 

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ [ŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ¢ŜŀƳΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ 

ōŜŦƻǊŜ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜŘ ŀǘ ŀ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ ϷмпΦлл ŜŀŎƘΦ 

¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ǘƘŜ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ 

ǘƻ ŜƴŎƭƻǎŜ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘΦ tƘƻǘƻǎ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ǾƛŜǿŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜΦ 



PARENTS AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Scapular Medals 
A big thank you to Mrs Danielle Gardner for organising the 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Scapular Medals for all our 
children.  A special thanks also to all the mums who helped tie 
tiny brown ribbons on the pins.The medals were given to our 
children to commemorate the Feast of Our Ladyôs 
Assumption. Father Paul blessed the medals and explained 
their significance to the children; mainly a special devotion to 
Our Lady and protection to the wearer. 
 
May Our Holy Mother always protect our children and light 
their path.  
 
Fathersô Day Breakfast and Mass Friday 5 September 
Fathers and Father figures are invited to celebrate their 
special day with a breakfast and mass on Friday 5 September 
at 8:00am.The day will begin with breakfast provided by our 
P&F Association at 8:00am at the Parish Hall at the rear of the 
school grounds.  
 
This will be followed by the celebration of Mass at 9:15 in Our 
Lady of Mount Carmel Church Wentworthville. Families are 
invited to sit together in the Church. Please take your children 
to place their bags on the front playground on their lines and 
then take them into Church. If you are able to help out with the 
breakfast, please contact P&F President Mrs Danielle Gardner 
on 0414 607 180. Please inform us of any allergies or dietary 
requirements you may have on the slip below. 
 
Fathersô Day Raffle Tickets 
Thank you to all the families who have already sold tickets for 
our Fathersô Day Raffle.We are asking everyone to please 
return your sold tickets with the right money or any unsold 
tickets to the school office by this Friday 29 August 2014. 
 
Please send your sold raffle books with your childôs name, 
class and amount of money clearly labelled on the envelope. 
The stub of each ticket needs to clearly have the purchaserôs 
name and phone number on it.The children will have another 
opportunity to purchase tickets next week at the Fatherôs Day 
Stall. 
 
Fathersô Day Stall  
The Fathersô Day stall will be held on Wednesday 3 
September from 9am till 2pm.If any parents are able to come 
and help on the day, please save the date and contact Sonia 
Farah on 0431 692 960 or Joanne Sakr on 0418 623 867. 
Children!! Itôs time to start saving your pocket money to buy 
dad/grandad some great gifts from this yearôs stall. 
 
Gift Wrapping for Fathersô Day Stall 
A gift wrapping day was held today to prepare for the Fathersô 
Day stall. We would like to thank the mums who came and 
helped or coordinated the day. 
 
Term 3, PRC Presentation: Anxiety & Children -              
Mon 1 September 2014 
The next PRC presentation is on Monday 1 September and 
will be on Anxiety and Children, which is an important area of 
interest for many parents and families. Dr Andrew Martin will 
be speaking at the event. He is a well respected and 
experienced presenter who was very popular at the recent 
Catholic Schools Parents Conference held in Parramatta in 
2013.The presentation will be help at St Patrick's Primary 
School, 51 Allawah Rd, Blacktown. The event will commence 
at 7pm (Doors open 6.30pm). 
 
To book now, please email prcparraevents@hotmail.com   or 
contact the Parents Representative Council, Parramatta 
Diocese on (02) 9840 5600. 
 

 

Playing times for Round 18 on Saturday 30 August 
are as follows - 

 

Please be at the courts by 10:30am to warm up with your 
teams. Also note that there will be a presentation at the 
courts after the girls have played their game this weekend. 
Thankyou. Good luck girls!! For enquiries please phone  
Margaret Nolan 0405 509 253, Paula Epenian 0406 515 
782  or Alycia Koulouris  0414 513 448. 

Team Court     Time Versus 

11ôs (OLMC1) - - - 

10ôs (OLMC2) - - - 

Rising Stars (OLMC3) 9 11:00am Guildford 

Net Set Go - - - 

OLMC NETBALL CLUB 

bŜǘōŀƭƭ Dŀƭŀ 5ŀȅ 
hƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нс !ǳƎǳǎǘΣ ǎƻƳŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŦǊƻƳ {ǘŀƎŜ н ŀƴŘ {ǘŀƎŜ о           
ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ bŜǘōŀƭƭ Dŀƭŀ 5ŀȅΦ 5ŜǎǇƛǘŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭŘ ŀƴŘ ǿŜǘ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊΣ 
ǘƘŜ ƎƛǊƭǎ ƳŀƴŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ н ǊƻǳƴŘǎΦ 

¢ƘŜ ƎƛǊƭǎ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ŦŀƛǊƭȅ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛǎ ŀ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ ŀƴŘ 
ǊŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭ ƳŀƴƴŜǊΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ 
ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ 

! ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ aǊǎ ²ȅƪŜǎΣ aǊǎ YƻǳƭƻǳǊƛǎΣ aǊǎ {ǘŀƴǘƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
aǊǎ wŀƊƻǇƻƭƻǳǎ ŦƻǊ ƳŀƴŀƎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀƳǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ aǊǎ YƘŀǧŀǊ ŦƻǊ 

ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŜǉǳƛǇƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǾŜƴǳŜΦ 

mailto:prcparraevents@hotmail.com



